
From: Barfoot, Melissa (OPP) <Melissa.Barfoot@opp.ca> 

Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 11:04:41 PM 

To: Jennifer Shaw <JShaw@arran-elderslie.ca> 

Subject: Human Trafficking awareness training session 

  

Good evening, Jen 

I’m looking for an “in kind” donation, or to team up with the Municipality of 

Arran Elderslie to host a Human Trafficking awareness session at the Chesley 

Community Centre 8am-12pm on February 26th 2025 for approximately 20-30 

local officers.  We have numerous new officers to our area, and we are hoping 

to host this training awareness session in a local, central area.  This would also fall 

under the safe communities’ initiatives. 

We appreciate the feedback and hope to work with you on this training day.  

What I would look for from the Municipality is to say a thing or two at the 

opening to our officers.  

Acknowledge the Municipality for hosting, and do up a media release thanking 

the Municipality. 

For your consideration 

  

Respectfully, 

  

Mel 😊 

  

Melissa Barfoot #11184 

South Bruce OPP 

 

 


